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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 4, 1984 

TIME: 8:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
J. V. Stone 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
City Engineer Karl Schab 

Dorothy Crockett was interviewed for appointment as a Member of the Sister 
City Committee. Council concurred with said appointment. 

Nora Lake, Executive Director of the Miami Valley Regional Planning 
Commission, reviewed for Council MVRPC today and the restructuring, goals 
and objectives and new directions for the Commission as proposed by the 
Strategic Planning Committee, She highly recommends the adoption and 
implementation of this Plan as proposed. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposal for the construction of a bus stop 
shelter and sidewalk in front of the Chevy Chase Apartment Complex. This is 
a Community Development project estimated to cost a total of $33,000.00 with 
Grant money amounting to $20,000.00. Council concurred with this proposal 
provided that the shelter opening face the south, more benches be included 
inside the shelter and that no name be affixed upon the shelter. 

Discussion followed relative to a letter received from Mr. Alan Krohn, 
43 Weller Avenue, citing a neighborhood problem existing at 35 Weller Avenue. 
This matter will be further reviewed by Mr. Kenning and report back to City 
Council. 

The Meeting was adjourned. 

~ ~ .. ~ ~ 
Marilyn J. Mc8 ~n ~ -
Clerk of Council 


